
 
 

 

NOTICE: Delays Expected in New Jersey Due to Hurricane 
Ida 
 

Dear Business Partner,  
 
Due to flooding of roadways, homes and businesses in New Jersey caused by 
Hurricane Ida, Governor Murphey has declared a State of Emergency. Access roads to 
and from the port terminals have been closed.   
 
 

 Maher Terminals are closed today. 
 The PNCT Terminal has delayed opening.  
 APM Terminals Elizabeth opened for normal gate hours today, but delays 

are expected. 
 CSX is assessing terminal conditions. No departures from New Jersey 

yesterday evening. 
 
This issue will impact our recovery and return of containers through the remainder of the 
week. Please contact your STG customer service representative with any questions. 


